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Save the Date: RO-KA-TECH May 8th to 10th 2019

Pipe and Sewer Technology industry meets in the German City of Kassel
Germany is an important driving force in the field of pipe and sewer technology. Every two years, the industry shows off its innovations, services and products at the RO-KA-TECH trade fair in Kassel. In 2019, the exhibition will open its doors from the 8th to the 10th of May.
This will be the 15th time that RO-KA-TECH has been held and over the years it has established itself as an international ‘know-how’ hotspot. The organizer is VDRK, the German Association of Pipe and Sewer Technology Companies. In 2019, the Association expects around 300 companies to exhibit, including an increasing number of internationally active companies. "We note that RO-KA-TECH is receiving growing attention from all over the world." said Ralph Sluke, Managing Director of the association.
Hotel booking service, Online-Tickets
International visitors should note the date and they will find all relevant information out about the fair on the English version of the website: www.rokatech.de. Kassel is located two hours from Frankfurt by train and the exhibition grounds are easy to reach by public transport. It is recommended that visitors should book a hotel room early for their visit if necessary. A link to partner hotels can be found in the ‘visitor’ area on the website.
The tickets for RO-KA-TECH are issued by exhibiting companies free of charge to customers and other interested parties. Visitors can alternatively book entry tickets at the website for 12,50 €. Day tickets are available at the entrance for € 20.
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For further information please contact:

Ralph Sluke
VDRK - Verband der Rohr- und Kanal-Technik-Unternehmen e.V.
Wilhelmshöher Allee 253 - 255
34131 Kassel
Fon: +49 561 207567-0
Fax: +49 561 207567-29
info@vdrk.de
www.vdrk.de
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